
    New Jersey Board of Bar Examiners 

  FINGERPRINT INSTRUCTIONS 

The Supreme Court of New Jersey requires all New Jersey Bar applicants to be 

fingerprinted for each application. Prior fingerprint results are not acceptable.  

Do not initiate or complete fingerprinting until you receive your 
acknowledgement packet/letter and fingerprint instructions  

from the Board of Bar Examiners. 

In compliance with the requirements of the New Jersey State Police, as it will be 

further explained in your application acknowledgement packet/letter, all applicants 

must enroll/register online and pay an applicable enrollment/registration fee 

with IdentoGO by IDEMIA, New Jersey’s contracted provider for secure, efficient 

fingerprint processing, regardless of whether fingerprints are collected via Live 

Scan (electronic) or manual ink & roll card processing. Special processing codes 

for this process will be included in the provided fingerprint instructions.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 


